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Thursday 27th August 2020
Dear Parents and Carers
FACE COVERINGS AND MASKS

I hope everyone is well and enjoying the mixed weather!
I am writing to let you know that from 1st September we are making the wearing of face coverings or masks in the school office / reception area, mandatory with no exemptions or special cases.

This brings us in to line with shops and other enclosed spaces, which the school reception area is.  

We will continue to insist that only two people are allowed in to the area at one time.

These measures are to contribute to keeping everyone safe, especially the staff working in the office.

In terms of attending the school office, we are continuing to encourage emailing any queries, sending dinner money in with the children to put in the register, and we are setting up Parentpay, which is used by Cardinal Allen and many other schools, which develops the cashless payment system.
SOCIAL DISTANCING

All adults are welcome to wear face masks when bringing children or collecting children from school.  Please keep two metres apart from other parents, and a face mask is compulsory if you are within two metres of another parent.  We are continuing with the rule to only allow one adult to collect children, to limit the numbers on the premises.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

Mr Eaton

Headteacher
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary
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